
Greetings from Sandra L. Williams 
Executive Director of the Atlanta North Georgia Labor Conference 

 
 
Dear Coalition of Labor Union Women, 
It is indeed a pleasure to welcome you to the City of Atlanta.for your annual 
Leadership Conference.  As you may be aware, Atlanta is a city that is diverse in 
culture and ripe with Civil Rights history.  We are also one of the largest cities in 
the South and we boast about our Mayor, Keisha Lance Bottoms. 
 
The Atlanta North Georgia Labor Council is in the process of forming our first 
CLUW Chapter, although Carolyn Williams, an Atlantan and proud IBEW retiree 
previously served on the CLUW National Board. 
 
Women all across this country recognize the need for and the benefits associated 
with solidarity.  This is our time to come together to not only support one 
another, but to unify our collective voices and change the direction of our 
country.  As Labor Women, we must lead the change we know is required for all 
to survive and that we wish to see.  Thank you all and enjoy the conference! 
 


